





JoAnne Howell

526 Penrase Lane

Warminster, PA 19874

Emait — jo ' nell526@pmail.com

April 2, 2020

Shaun Littlefield — Abington Township Zoning Board

Dear Shaun:

This letter is to canfirm my telephone conversation with you on March 31st concerning the
cancelation of the zoning board hearing for the property addre:  »f 2747 Susquehanna Road,
Roslyn. I understand this hearing has been postponed indefinitely due to the Covid-19 pandemic. !
also understand that when the zoning board hearings resume, | will be on the next scheduled
meeting. Please send me an email back to confirm my understanding of our conversation.

| absolutely understand the necessity to postpone the meeting, and | look forward to hearing from
you ance our country is back to normal,

Stay safe.

Sincerely,
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JoAnne Howell



